
The Summer Term! 

What a brilliant summer term it's been! We've had a blast diving 

into our 'Allez les Champions' topic. In this theme, we've been 

exploring all things France and the Olympics. From the iconic Eiffel 

Tower to the bustling Champs-Élysées, we've been soaking up the 

French vibes and diving into the history, culture, and buzz of 

France during this global sports extravaganza. We even took a 

look at the French Alps to learn how our awesome Earth formed 

those majestic mountains! 

Our outdoor learning adventures (even in the rain!) have been very 

successful, not to mention all the sports we've tried our hand. It's 

been an absolute blast! 

We've also been super lucky to have the fantastic support of our 

parents and community. A massive shoutout to Oldwalls Gower 

for hosting the epic 'North Gower Knees up', where we smashed 

our fundraising target - over six thousand pounds raised! This 

money will help set up a pupil kitchen in our school, taking our 

curriculum to even greater heights. Watch this space for more 

exciting updates! Huge DIOLCH to all who pitched in and donated - 

we're truly grateful. 

As the term winds down, we still have Sports Day, a residential 

trip, some sporting showdowns, and a carnival on the horizon. 

Fingers crossed for some sunshine to top it all off! 

Sarah Archard 

Deputy Headteacher  

 


